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MESSAGES
A very warm welcome to the new academic
year from the SEND Team. We are really looking
forward to working with you and your children
over the year ahead. Our aim is to ensure that
every child feels supported, included, and able
to thrive in all aspects of school life.

Here at Cranleigh, we believe wholeheartedly
in nurturing the whole child. From the
environment, our curriculum, the experiences
we offer, every interaction, however small, and
the relationships we build. Every single aspect
plays a crucial part.

Thank you to those of you who were able to
come along to meet us on Tuesday. It was
wonderful to see so many of you there and to
share our approach. If you have any questions
at any point, please don’t hesitate to get in
touch; we’re always happy to help.

Have a lovely weekend.

Jill Mills and Natalie Jackson
SENDCo and Assistant SENDCo



Every learner
matters.

And matters
equally.

This is
INCLUSION.



Friday 26th September

Cranleigh C of E
Primary 

Dates for your
diary
Dates for your
diary

All calendar dates can be found on
our website!
All calendar dates can be found on
our website!

9:30am: Open Morning for
Prospective Parents

Last Day of Term (Usual Finish Time)

INSET Day - No School for Pupils

3:30-6pm: Parents’ Evening

October Half-Term

Tuesday 7th October

5:30pm: Open Evening for
Prospective Parents Tuesday 7th October

9:30am: Open Morning for
Prospective Parents Wednesday 8th October

Wednesday 22nd October

3:30-6pm: Parents’ Evening Thursday 23rd October

Friday 24th October

Monday 27th to Friday 31st October

https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar


Esther Klaudija Lochie

Year 6 Ambassadors

Year 6 House Captains

Thalia

AlexLilou

Emily

Chloe Bella



School Councillors 

Year 3: Elliott and Phoebe

Year 1: Peggy and Georgie

Year 2: Grace, Harper and Rehan

Year 4: Noah and Maansvi

Year 5: Sidney and Brielle

Year 6: Davut and Amy



Please click HERE to make a donation.

This World Mental Health Day, we will be joining thousands
of schools and communities across the country to support

YoungMinds and show young people that they are not
alone with their mental health.

On Friday 10th October, children are invited to wear
something yellow to school in exchange for a donation

(please see the link below).

Right now, more than 1 in 4 young people are living with a
probable mental health condition. Many aren’t getting the
help they need, when they need it. By taking part in Hello

Yellow, we can help change this and send a powerful
message of hope to young people everywhere: you are not

alone, and things can get better.

Wear it loud. Wear it proud. Because we stand brighter,
together.

World Mental Health Day

https://fundraise.youngminds.org.uk/fundraisers/nataliejackson


Robins are looking for small, interesting objects
to use in a new weekly whole-class activity. If

you have any items at home that you no
longer need, we would love to give them a

new purpose. We are especially interested in
objects that are exciting or unusual – for

example, things that make a noise, light up, or
move. 

Thank you for your support!

Robins Class Request



The Lord’s Prayer using Widgit
We invite anyone who wishes to join us in reciting this prayer at the end of

every assembly.

We use Widgit symbols in school to promote
inclusion and make learning more accessible

for everyone. They’re especially helpful for
children with Special Educational Needs,

those learning English as an Additional
Language, and pupils with communication

difficulties, supporting understanding, routines,
and vocabulary while building confidence

and independence.

https://widgitonline.com/en/home


This week at Cranleigh
Headteacher Kate Pelazza threw a hot chocolate party today
for children who’ve been remembering their capital letters and
full stops this week, as well as for those who have been giving it

their very best try. There’ll be another party next Friday, so
please do keep encouraging your child to use their

punctuation!



Safeguarding
Contacts

K. Pelazza: Headteacher / Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL)

J. Mills: SENDCo / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

N. Jackson:  Assistant SENDCo / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

T. Church:  Thrive Practitioner / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

M. Parry:  Local Committee Safeguarding Lead

The Good Shepherd Trust contacts

If you have any concerns regarding a child, please ask to speak to one of
our safeguarding team below straight away:

https://www.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk/912/safeguarding#:~:text=If%20you%20are%20concerned%20that,school%20where%20the%20child%20attends.&text=If%20you%20have%20concerns%20relating,in%20a%20non%2Demergency%20situation.


CLASS STAR OF THE
WEEK

HEADTEACHER’S
AWARD House Point Winners

Robins Esmé Dominic

Sparrows Whitney Posie Peggy, Layton

Owls Harper Isaac Isaac, Otto, Austin

Swans Everyone Scarlett Phoebe, Levi, Reuben

Kingfishers Fynley Leanne Adam, Lukian, Tienna,
Maansvi

Herons Shekinah Towa Evelyn, Cassie, Mary

Cranes William Bella Chloe, Lilou, Bella

House Points

Weekly Attendance Winners

YEAR 1YEAR 1 YEAR 4YEAR 4 YEAR 6YEAR 6

Pioneers Explorers Discoverers  Adventurers

940 613 745659

19th September



CLASS STAR OF THE WEEK HEADTEACHER’S
AWARD House Point Winners

Robins

Sparrows Mary-Kate Peggy, Katie,
Ellis Georgie, Whitney, Bella

Owls Sienna Logan, Otto,
Shay Isaac, Otto, Sebastian

Swans Marnie Larosa, Darcey,
Isabelle Evie, Madison, Elliott

Kingfishers Adam Amelia, Rose,
Orion Ariana, Rose, Jacob

Herons Ruby Vinnie,
Timothy, Layla Jennifer-Rose, Vinnie, Timothy

Cranes Jaymee-Leigh Jax, Amy,
Davut Davut, Jayce, Chloe

House Points

Weekly Attendance Winners

YEAR 1YEAR 1 YEAR 3YEAR 3 YEAR 6YEAR 6

Pioneers Explorers Discoverers  Adventurers

598 683 575631

25th September



Community
Notices



Community
Notices



Community
Notices



Wishing you all a calm
and restful weekend


